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Comments: I am opposed to excluding this project from documentation.  The Sandia Mountains are quite heavily

trafficked both summer and winter due to their proximity to the Albuquerque metro area.  The Sandia Aerial

Tramway already exists and provides high mountain access to visitors of all abilities, including those with

disabilities.  The wilderness area adjacent to the proposed project suffers from a high level of traffic.  Adding the

proposed Mountain Coaster is likely to have an impact on this already crowded natural resource.  I feel that it is

imperative that the full environmental impact of the project be evaluated before allowing the project to go forward.

 


